
ST. CHARLES SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
St. Charles School is a Catholic
school of faith, academics and

service for all.

THE WARRIOR

St. Charles Borromeo
Catholic School

is dedicated to:

Teaching the message of Jesus.
Building the Christian community.

Providing a quality education.
Participating in Catholic worship
through instruction, example and

environment.
Serving those in need.

May 16, 2025

IMPORTANT DATES
Mon.   05/19  Pizza Lunch
Mon.   05/19  Art Club Group C
Mon.   05/19  School Board Meeting - 6:45 PM
Tue.    05/20  Interact - 7 AM
Wed.   05/21  PTO Fun Day Meeting @ 6 PM
Fri.      05/23  No All School MASS
Fri.      05/23  Last Day of Preschool
Fri.      05/23  Half-day - 11 AM Dismissal
Mon.   05/26  Memorial Day - no school
Wed.   05/28  Miss Tiffany -  Flat River Library visits @ 9:30 AM
Wed.   05/28  Little Flowers/Blue Knights 2:15 PM - 4 PM
Thu.    05/29  8  grade field trip th

Fri.      05/30  All school graduation MASS @ 10 AM 
Fri.      05/30  Pasta Lunch
Fri.      05/30  8  grade luncheon @ 11:30 AM - McKinney Eastth

Fri.      05/30  Last day of school for 8  gradersth

Mon.   06/02  Pizza Lunch
Wed.   06/04  Fun Day @ St. Mary - 7:30 AM - 1:45 PM
Wed.   06/04  All school MASS @ SM 8 AM
Thu.    06/05  Half-day 11 AM Dismissal
Fri.      06/06  Last day of school K - 7
Fri.      06/06  All school MASS @ 8 AM
Fri.      06/06  End of the year awards presentation after Mass
 

 

May Crowning 2025

Announcements:

Little Flowers/Blue Knights has been
rescheduled. We will be meeting on
Wednesday, May 28  from 2:15-4PM.th

Parents, please note that drop-off
and pick-up for Fun Day on June 4th

will take place at St. Mary. Plan
accordingly. Please contact the

school if you need assistance with
transportation. 



502 S. Franklin Street
Greenville, MI 48838

616-754-3416 saintscjm.com/school
school@saintscjm.com

Note from Mrs.Saladin

St. Charles Parent Student Handbook St. Charles Preschool and ASC Handbook

Dear St. Charles school families,

Peace,

Mrs. Saladin

As we approach the final stretch of the school year, I want to

take a moment to thank you for your continued support and

partnership. It’s hard to believe how quickly the year has flown

by! We have officially concluded our spring MAP testing for the

year, and I’m proud of the hard work and progress our students

have shown. Let’s keep the momentum going and finish the year

strong together.

Excitement is building for our upcoming Fun Day on June 4th, and

we’re looking forward to a great day to celebrate the end of the

school year. To help with planning, we will be holding a special PTO

meeting this Wednesday, May 21st at 6:00 PM. All are welcome—

your ideas and support are always appreciated. Whether you’re

able to help with organizing, volunteering, or just want to learn

more, we’d love to have you join us.

http://saintscjm.com/school
mailto:school@saintscjm.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iH85-wfH5zbAa2LZ-Vk_thDc1SouVf-j/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nbtERHo2JBfRKflHLD6Ke2DaMWVlq1fd/view?usp=sharing

